
February 2018 
 

Missouri Valley 
Quilters Guild 

MVQ Newsletter 
TRUNK SHOW BY LAURIE SHELDON! 

Come join us on February 15, 2018 at 6:30pm at House of Prayer 

Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washington Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

This month we will have a trunk show by Laurie Sheldon!   

Hope everyone can make it!! 

There are no hostesses signed up for the February meeting………..please 

feel free to bring snacks to share with the group if you want to,          

otherwise no refreshments will be served. 

Have something you want in the newsletter?       E-mail it to Diana 

Trussell (diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi Washek 

(washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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“America is not like a blanket—one piece of unbroken cloth, the same color, the 
same texture, the same size.  America is more like a quilt—many patches, many 
pieces, many colors, many sizes, all woven and held together by a common 
thread.”  Jesse Jackson  

Discussion – 

Diana brought up Earth Day, will ask members if they would like to sew 
another batch of T shirt bags for this year’s Earth Day program. 
Penny received information from the North Dakota State Fair. The board 
will ask members at the next meeting, if they want to donate prize money. 
Discussed new facebook group called ND Quilters, Diana is going to post a 
link on our facebook page.  

Program discussion: 

Trunk Show – February-Susan will contact Laurie Sheldon 
Rummage Sale – March- will be similar format with donations, Penny will 
make signs 
Stay cation –April 20 and 21, meeting Friday night-board elected to have 
individuals work on their own projects. 
 
Treasurers Report - $ 4,699.02 
 
Hostess for February: No Hostess 
 
Minot Quilt show March 16-18, 2018 
Capital Quilt show November 2-4, 2018.  

Meeting Adjourned 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—JANUARY 31, 2018 

Present – President – Penny Wolf   Treasurer – Susan Schwarz  

Past President – Del Rae Martin     Newsletter Editor – Sandi Washek 

Secretary—Taunia Martin   Newsletter Editor Asst. – Diana Trussell 
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MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS JANUARY      
MEETING MINUTES—JANUARY 18, 2018 

Introduction of visitors/new members – (1) Visitor and (1) New 
Member 
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – There were no corrections to the 
minutes.   
 
Treasurers Report – We have a balance of $4,699.66. All expenses have 
been paid and guild paperwork has been filed with the Secretary of State. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: $ 386.35 – No report, but donations of quilts and receiving 
blankets are still needed. 
 
Angel Project: No report, Penny explained the project to members, if do-
nating a quilt to the project, an angel should appear somewhere on the 
quilt.  
 
National Teacher: Barb Headrick provided a report on the national teacher. 
We have a signed contract with Pat Speth. The event will take place in the 
fall of 2019.  
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: Scheduled for February 16-18, 2018. The classes this 

year will be strip quilts and fabric baskets. Registration began December 1 

for members and January 1 for nonmembers. The event still has openings. 

If you have questions, contact one of the committee members.  

Old Business: 
Penny reminded everyone about the August Challenge 
Still need a Vice President 
 The next meeting will be in February. The board meetings are 

open to all guild members. 
The March meeting will be the rummage sale. If you want to do-

nate and can’t make the meeting, contact one of the board 
members. 

 
New Business: 

If interested in going on the Missouri Star Company quilt hop, contact 
Shelley directly for information. shelley@jamestowntravel.com. 

April 20 & 21 are the dates for the next staycation. The quilt meeting 
will be held Friday April 20th.  

 
Announcements: 

Volunteer committee needed for the 2018 Christmas Party 
Jenny Yearous mentioned that the National Quilt Day event on March 17th 

is in need of 2 more teachers. Quilts needed for display. If interested con-

tact Jenny for details.  

Hostess: 
Do not have hostesses for February 

Next meeting date and future programs: 
Thursday, February 15, 2018, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 

        Trunk Show – February, trunk show by Laurie Sheldon 
         Rummage Sale – March 
         Stay cation –April 

Adjourned Business Meeting  
Meeting Program: 
January meeting was show and share 
Show and Tell: 
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

February 15, 2018:   MVQ Guild Meeting —Trunk Show by Laurie 

                 Sheldon 

 

February 16-18, 2018:  Frozen Fabric Frolics @ Camp of the Cross 

                  (Garrison, ND) 

 

March 15, 2018: MVQ Guild Meeting—Rummage Sale 

 

April 20-21, 2018: MVQ Guild Meeting & Staycation 

 

March 16-18, 2018:   Workin’ Thru My Stash 

             (Grand Hotel, Minot, ND) 

 

September 10-17,2018: Quilting Memories—Trip to Paducah Quilt 

        Show 

 

October 1-6, 2018: Quilting Adventures—Trip to Missouri Star 

   Quilt Company 

 

November 2-4, 2018: Capitol Quilt Show 


